
Foam Foodware: SB 543 
I write to you as a concerned citizen of our State but also as someone who volunteers countless 
hours to cleaning our beaches and highways. I strongly encourage eliminating foam food ware. I 
have picked up more polystyrene food containers from our roads, beaches and streams than I 
could possibly count. Eliminating this source of trash is a step in the right direction for Oregon. 
Please do all you can to get this legislation passed.
Thank you for reading my comments,
Jill Marks

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2023R1/Measures/Overview/SB543

